
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Amendment to GR 23
Date: Monday, February 28, 2022 8:09:41 AM

 
 

From: Edward Gardner [mailto:edg@trustguard.org] 
Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 7:29 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Amendment to GR 23
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

February 25, 2022
 
 
PO Box 40929
Olympia, WA 98504-0929
 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL TO: supreme@courts.wa.gov
 
 
RE: Amendment to GR 23
 
 
Dear Clerk: 

I support the proposed amended GR 23 to allow more professional guardians on the Certified
Professional Guardian Board.  This would increase Board expertise which I believe will promote a
higher level of accountability of Certified Professional Guardians.

It is important to note that most Washington Boards and regulated professions include a majority of
members from the regulated profession.  Please see the enclosed table for reference.

Thank you very much for your consideration and for your general support of the Certified
Professional Guardian Board and the guardianship/conservatorship profession in Washington State.

Sincerely.  
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Edward Gardner  CPA, CPG
President
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